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ELECTIONS
AROUSE
ENTHUSIASM

For the past two weeks 
members of the student 
body have been busy cam
paigning and nominating 
officers for next ye^-r's 
Student Government •'ssoci- 
ation. On April 1 speeches 
and voting were held for 
the office of S. G. A. 
president with three can
didates running: Linwood 
Orenduff, Tim Ehlies, and 
Jim Morrison. The voting 
Tuesday afternoon ended 
with a runoff between Tim 
Ehlies and Jim Morrison. 
Voting was again held on 
Friday, and Jim Morrison 
proved victor.

Speeches for S. 0. A. 
president were also held 
on Friday with three can
didates running: Chris 
Snyder, Rose Dickens, end 
Ann Dougherty. The first 
ballot ended with a run
off between Ann Dougherty 
and John Hall, a write-in 
candidate. On Wednesday, 
April 7, Ann Dougherty was 
electer by seven votes.

On Monday night, April 
9, all the girls assembled 
in Gaither chapel to elect 
the dorm presidents for 
next year. , Carole Ann 
Blackston, Anne Edmiston, 
and Anne McNeely were the 
candidates from College 
See ELECTIONS page E.

COLLEGE HALL 
SPONSORS 
FASHION SHOW

On Friday, April2, stu
dents of Montre^t-Anderson 
and members of the sur
rounding comjnunities ■ at
tended r fashion show ore- 
sente>'' by College Hall and 
Be'-’dingfield-vonrad. The 
theme of the orogram was 
"Auril in Paris." Fashions 
for spring time were mo
deled by: Linda Eight,
Jay Grace, Bennie Butler, 
George Breece, Nancy Luca^ 
T'avid Bristol, Mayce Crow
der, John Fries, Angela 
Reyes, Sandy Loving, Bsr- 
See SHOW, page2

MUSIC MAJORS 
TO ATTEND
C 0 N C t- P\ T

The music students of 
Montreat-Anderson College 
will go to Charlotte on 
May 1, to attend the "B 
Minor Mass" by Bach, one 
of his most famous works. 
The students have been stu
dying the Mass in their 
music classes since the 
last of Fehruary. The Mass 
will be performed by the 
Oratorio Sinrers of Char
lotte, whi'^h includes a 
liiC voice chorus a nr’ a Be 
piece orchestrd. The Mass 
will be presented in the 
Ovens Auditorium at P:lB 
p.m.

POLITICAL
TOPICS

Tuesday, a .week-ago,the 
CCIFT held a panel discus
sion on Red China. The 
question for vdiscussion 
was: "Sou"'d Red China be 
admitted to the United Na
tions?"

The affirmative argument 
was presented by Karl 
Snyder and John '"ouhy. It 
was their contention that 
the government of Red China 
should be admitted to the 
U. N. because of large 
population.

The negative argument 
was presentee by Dalcho 
Vailey and Jim Morrision. 
It was their contention 
that the government of Red 
China wrs not truly repre
sentative of the people.

The negative went on to 
say that Red China was dis
qualified from admission 
to the U. N. because it 
had been engaged in open 
aggression in Southeast 
Asia.

The affirmation quickly 
replied that some of the 
present members of '-the 
U. N. had been in open ag
gression.

It was a very informa
tive ciscussionand it will 
be interesting +0 see the 
outcome of suchdisixussarnns 
in the United Nations.
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